United States Department of State

Washington, D.C. 20520

January 29, 2010

Mr. Donald Neufeld, Service Center Director
California Service Center

DHS/USCIS

Attn: 212(e) Adjudications - Division V ACD
P.O. Box 30111

Laguna Niguel, CA 92607-0111

Re: DoS# G DO S COn: SN COR: QRN

Subject: 212(e) Waiver Recommendation based on a(n) State application

Dear Director:

Pursuant to Public Law 103-416, as amended by PL 107-273, the Department has reviewed the request
and finds it in the public interest and recommends to the U.S.C.LS. that the waiver be GRANTED to
the exchange visitor and members of the immediate family, if applicable. The exchange visitor is/will
be employed by — located in the state of CALIFORNIA and the
contract is for at least 3 years.

Any other existing application(s) submitted to the Department, for the exchange visitor will now be
closed. This concludes the Department's involvement in this case. Any further action concerning this
waiver falls under the jurisdiction of the U.S.C.LS.

{ ROBINSON
Waiver Review Division

cc: AN
Gregory Franklin, CALIFORNIA Department of Health
Kaushik Ranchod, Esq

Enc:  State Application Letter
DS-3035, Form G-28




